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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS Vision 
and Mission, the President’s activities from January 2022 included the following: 
 
ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT  

• Reviewed social studies books to provide advice to the committee 

• Attended all Board committee meetings 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met with Superintendent Posley and his staff regarding all matters having to do with 
the COVID -19 pandemic including the return to in person learning 

• Met with staff regarding the Social Studies Adoption Process 

• Worked with administrative staff regarding climate justice initiative 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT  

• Met with Superintendent Posley and appropriate staff regarding the ESSER II and III 
funding for building modifications 

• Met with the Middle and High School Equity Workgroup 

• Worked with administrative and OEA to continue planning for a suburban/MPS mini 
conference on metropolitan segregation and integration 

• Visited nine schools with Superintendent Posley 

• Responded to parent, staff, and community inquiries regarding a multiplicity of issues 

• Attended and assisted at the Vaccination clinic at La Escuela Fratney 

• Attended January DDMAC meeting 
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